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   Dalry Community Development Hub Meeting 

Monday 22nd November 2021 at 7.00pm , Rosearden Dalry 

 

Attendees :   Deputy Chair Sheena Woodside, Treasurer Julie Wales. Valerie 

Provan, Janet Morton, Myra Sim 

Apologies: Councillor Ronald Stalker, James McCosh, Robbie Noble, Garry Tait, 

Christina .........., Reg Nawarauckasgraham, Bruce........ 

No members of the public present 

 

Item Comment Action 

Welcome Chair welcomed everyone 
 

 

Minutes from 
last meeting 

 
Julie propsed minutes and Myra seconded them. 
Matters Arising  
 
- Janet has been added to the distribution list 
 
- Health and Safety Policy 
 
- Feedback forms have been evaluated and 
returned . Good feedback 
 
- Community Garden Website No 
correspondence from Siobhan as yet.  
 
- Update from residents meeting at the Lynn 
Glenn 
 
 
 
 
- Burns Heritage Mural- Email has been sent 
from Julie with the new colours 

 
 
 
 
 
To request from 
Reg 
 
 
 
 
Sheena will contact 
Siobhan 
 
Meeting on 25th  
of Nov with James 
McCosh, David 
Hammond, Ronald 
Stalker and Sheena 

Treasurers 
Report 

Julie informed the group that there is a balance 
of £25, 960.38. Each project has its own balance 
which is ringfenced 
 
Accounts have been sent to accountant for 
auditing and £125 from bypass art has been 
credited today 
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Community 
Garden 

Christmas Event being organised on the 
04/12/21 
Ronald Stalker agreed to be Santa 
 
Planning of event : 

i. Christmas trees to be placed 
around the garden 

ii. Gazebos to go up on Saturday 
morning 

iii. Community Windfarm will fund up 
to £50 for cups , mallows, hot 
chocolate and cream 

iv. Ginger wine will be made 
v. Buckets for donations and 'thank 

you' signs required 
vi. Bottle stall to be set up 
vii. Poster to be completed and put on 

facebook page and local shops 
viii. Everyone to wear Christmas 

jumper 
 
Events on day 

• Christmas jumper parade 
• bottle stall 
• beanbag through the hoops 
• hoop the christmas tree 
• crafting and tattoos 
• meet santa 
• wooden trees for sale 
• pin the nose on the reindeer 
• carol singing 
• hot chocolate and ginger wine 
• stall for bypass art 
• gnome hunting 

 
Sheena has recieved the lights and batteries for 
the trees and to go around the garden 
 
Sheena will speak to McKinnons re tractor 
pulling the sleigh 
 
 
The paths are being laid and should be finished 
by tomorrow. DAMM are going to scrape back 
chips and whack area at the container. 
 
Discussed the need for an 'indoor' space such 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

as a large garden room for learning experiences, 
crafts etc and can be used during bad weather. 
Cost has been identified at £9,000 and 
additionally requires a slabbed base 
Sheena has a funding application and valerie will 
help wth this 
Planning permission is required to state where it 
is going and size.  There are a couple of woman 
coming from Community Benefits on the 25th at 
1pm and Sheena will ask if they are able to 
support with the planning permission 
 
 
 
Garden Facebook page set up  
 

 
 
Sheena to 
speak to 
somone in NAC 
if they can help 
with the 
planning 
application 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Others to be 
added to admin 
 
 
 
 

Lynn Glen Councillor Stalker is going to work with the other 
councellors and the residents at the Lynn Glen 
 
Bruce is putting three bags of ..........to help with 
drainage and will cut back the greenery 
 

 
 
 
 

Burns 
Heritage 
Mural 

Julie has stated the artists hope the mural will be 
completed for the Spring 
 

 

Bypass Art ‘Hill Tap Toon’ had two showings at Rosearden. 
58-60 people attended. 
John Hogart was deligted with the film 
DVDs are available at £5 
 

 

Dalry Run The first proposed route was an established walk 
in Dalry however was not suitable for a race 
following discussions with the local farmer. 
 
The second proposed route has been run and 
now requires an affiliated running group to 
measure and risk assess the route and then a 
license will be applied for from Scottish Athletics. 
 
 North Ayrshire Council have an events team 
who have agreed to help with the processes of 
planning the event and identifying licenses 
required 

 



 
 

 
Email sent to Dalry Community Sports Club to 
see if they would be interested in getting 
involved in making it a bigger event in the park 
 
proposed date is Sunday 28/06/22 
 
 

Any Other 
Business 

Gary Tait from NAC have agreed to give £1000 
towards signage for the garden as long as it is 
also in gaelic-thank you 
 
COOP have donated £1000 for running costs in 
the garden - Thank You 
 
New Member- Ian COOP member pioneer has 
been invited to the meeting 
 
Zoom subscription of £14 a month to be 
cancelled  
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Next Community Development meeting is Tuesday 18th of January 2022 at 

19.00pm 


